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Scott's Addition Parking Study Area
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Location Reference

Come to the Scott’s Addition  
Parking and Circulation Meeting! 
Wednesday, June 13, 8:30 - 10:30A.M.
Studio Two Three 3300 W. Clay St.

This is the Scott’s 
Addition Study 
Area the Parking 
Consultant and 
Circulation Consultant 
are reviewing for the 
Parking and Circulation 
Studies.

Meeting Objectives: 

1.	 Share the parking and circulation data 
collected; 

2.	 Document community member’s 
parking and circulation concerns; and 

3.	 Discuss the process to assess future 
demand and create parking and 
circulation recommendations.

This meeting in June is the first of two 
public meetings about the Parking Study. 
At the second meeting, which will be in 
October 2018 (exact date TBD), we will 
discuss parking policy recommendations. 

The Dept. of Public Works is developing a 
Circulation Study for Scott’s Addition - that 
data will also be shared at this meeting.

If you cannot attend this June meeting 
but still want to learn about these studies, 
contact us at richmond300@richmondgov.
com or 646-6348. You can also attend 
Office Hours from 3-5P.M. on the 2nd and 4th 

Thursday of the month at City Hall (900 E. 
Broad St, Room 511).

As part of the city-wide Master Plan update, 
the City is commissioning this Parking 
Study to review parking conditions in seven 
areas. Join the Richmond 300 email list 
to get updates about the Parking Study 
and the Master Plan update process at 
richmond300.com


